
 

 

Town of Waltham 

2053 Maple Street 

Waltham, VT  05491 

Selectboard Minutes 3-11-2024 

 

Members Present: Brent Newton-Chair and Rhonda Williams, Anthony Duprey 

Others Present: Andrew Martin, Cookie Steponaitis & Linda Devino 

 

The Selectboard met at 6:00 pm to discuss the town budgets. Both the current budget and future 

budgets were covered.  

Andrew presented the Board with a breakdown of the Town Hall improvements.  Both actual and 

estimated costs and where our budgets could cover them and where we need to hold off until (or if) we 

received the MERP grant. 

The So. Middlebrook Road culvert’s expenses were also discussed as to how it will affect current and 

future budgets and tax rates. 

Overages in the Highway budget were the next topic. Although no formal decisions were made Rhonda 

will work on a process by which we can better keep Chris LaPete more up to date on his expenses vs. 

budget amounts. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Devino 

Clerk / Treasurer 


